
From: Susanna Rentmore [   
Sent: 31 March 2016 12:03 
To: Brechfa Connection 
Subject: Deadline 7 submission 31.3.16 
Importance: High 
 
To the Inspectorate, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 30th March, 2016. 
My initial response is as follows:- 
When Mr Whittingham visited our home with Mr Nick Buckston and Jason Spacey.  Our Land Agent, 
Kathryn Lewis, asked them to answer one very important question: 
“Do they believe that there is no possibility of our springs losing water, that it would never happen?” 
They replied:- 
“that they could not say that there is no possibility, that there was a possibility that we could lose 
our water, when the poles are put in” 
 
This is the statement that was made by Mr Whittingham and his colleagues, that they could not 
deny that there was a potential for our springs to be damaged by the poles and therefore the 
possibility that we could lose our water.  
They all agreed to the above fact and this is the same diagnoses that Mr Hatherall has reached in his 
conclusions. 
 
Therefore Mr Whittingham is agreeing with Mr Hatherall, about the possible damage to our springs 
from this poles. 
 
Mr Whittingham must therefore have evidence that loss of water is possible, otherwise he would 
not have agreed with Mr Hatherall that this loss of water could happen. 
 
I will try to answer the question in more detail before Deadline 8 submission 
 
Respectfully 
Mr & Mrs Rentmore 
 
 




